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Discussion Item 
 

BAC-1 Nursing and Instructional Building                                  

  
Background Information 
  
At the September 12, 2017 meeting, the UNCG Board of Trustees approved the exterior 
design of the new Nursing and Instructional Building. 
 
The Board requested floor plans depicting the interior of the building for informational 
purposes. 
 
 Attachment:  
 
  BAC-1.1 Floor Plans 
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